March 5, 2024
Coos County Board of Commissioners:

We have lived on Garden Vally Road for 20 years. The last two years since Fish
and Game took over the so-called “wet lands”, we have been bombarded with
thousands of mosquitoes. It has been simply overwhelming. We can’t go outside
from the time they start hatching in spring until late fall when the temperature
causes them to die. We have purchased electric mosquito killer machines which
help somewhat, but we spend hours killing them in the house in the evening

Adding more wetlands will certainly NOT help this situation, but only make it
worse!

Please, please find some solution to this problem so that we can enjoy our lives,
work outside, and not be miserable all summer! It is an unbearable way to have
to live.

Thank you,

Susan and Lawrence Graham

58803 Garden Valley Rd.

Coquille, OR 97423 K



